Town of Rockford

August 2020

Outdoor Burn Restrictions in Effect!

Due to the current and forecasted hot, dry conditions, specified
outdoor recreational fires (campfires, fire bowls, and fire pits) have
been restricted throughout unincorporated and incorporated areas of
Spokane County by order of fire marshals and county officials.
The restrictions will continue until further notice and are subject to
change depending on conditions. For more information, please visit
www.spokanecleanair.org or call 477-4727.

Skateboards and bicycles are not allowed on
sidewalks. Please remember (and remind your
household) to walk your bicycle or carry your
skateboard if you will be traveling on the
sidewalks, especially in the business areas.

For the protection of you and your pets,
remember to register your pets with SCRAPS.
509-477-2532

Be sure to keep your meter box cleared
from weeds, shrubs and other debris.
The meters should be easily accessible
by the Public Works Department
at all times.

Rockford Town Hall 20 W Emma Street

COVID-19 Update
Town Hall will continue to be closed to the
public until we move into Phase 3 of the
Governor’s order. You can still call or email
during regular business hours and we can
answer your questions. Utility bills are still due
on the 20th of each month via online payment
or cash/check in the secure drop box. We
cannot let anyone in the office at this time. If
you have any questions, please give us a call.

The Town of Fairfield is offering a
Free Summer Lunch Program again
this year at the Fairfield Community

Center. For more info, please visit

our website.

509-291-4716 M-F 9am-12pm, 1pm-4pm
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